
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

September 13, 1976 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The Department of State, in processing your Freedom of Information 

Act request surfaced one (1) document which originated with the 

Secret Service. You were informed of this referral and the 

Department of State requested the Secret Service to respond directly
 

to you regarding the release of the document. 

On August 23, 1976, the Secret Service advised ydu that there 

were no documents or files pertaining to you. However, due to the 

Secret Service standard retention schedule the referred document 

is in the custody of the National Archives, and is no longer 

property of the Secret Service. 

For access to these documents, please direct your request for 

records to the following address: Assistant to Deputy Archivist 

(NDA) National Archives, Washington, D.C. 20408 

Sincerely, 

Robert O. Goff 
Freedom of Information & 
Privacy Acts Officer 
Office of Public Affairs 


